
MEMORANDUM 
 
Date:  August 29, 2022 
 
To:  Rambler 
 
From:  Tamara Smith, Budget Officer 
  City of Coppell 
 
Subject: Notice of Public Hearing 
  Proposed Budget 
 
 
Please publish the following Notice of Public Hearing on September 3, 2022: 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
PROPOSED 2022-2023 BUDGET 

CITY OF COPPELL 
 
 
A PUBLIC HEARING will be conducted by the City Council of the City of Coppell, Texas to receive 
public comment concerning the Proposed 2022-2023 Budget.  The Public Hearing will be held on 
September 13, 2022 at 7:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers at the City Hall, 255 Parkway 
Boulevard, Coppell, Texas 75019.  A copy of the Proposed Budget is on file for public view in the 
William T. Cozby Public Library and Community Commons or on the City’s website. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


